
From the 1 July 2015 Berkshire Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust is a smoke free organisation.  
To help protect our staff and people who use our services from the harmful effects of tobacco smoke, please do not smoke 
anywhere on our sites, or during appointments when our staff are at your home. If you would like support to quit please speak to 
your healthcare professional or contact Smoke Free Life Berkshire on 0800 622 6360 or text QUIT to 66777 
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05 February 2018 
 
 
Alex Jackson 
 
Email Address: 
request-455148-b0b63f68@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
 
Freedom of Information Request 373 
 
Thank you for your request for information which we received on 05 January 2017. Our answer to 
your questions is as follows: 
 
Can you please tell me what the Trust AHP Locum spend was from 1st January 2017 - 31st 
December 2017. 
 
The total costs for the Trusts AHP Locum spend between 01st January 2017 and 31st December 
2017 was £1,221m. 
 
We hope this response fulfils your request.  
 
Should you not be satisfied with our response, you have a right to complain and request a review.  
You should forward your complaint to the Complaints Manager, at the address above. 
 
Should you wish to take your complaint further, if you are still unhappy with the decision after 
review, you can contact the Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, 
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 
 
In the meantime if you have any queries then please contact us at the above address. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Julie Hill 
Company Secretary 
 

Fitzwilliam House 
2nd Floor 

Skimped Hill Lane 
Bracknell 
Berkshire 

RG12 1BQ 
 Tel: 01344 415600 

Fax: 01344 415666 
Email: foi.bht@berkshire.nhs.uk  
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